

November 13, 2017

Mr. Dale Keller, P.E.
Transportation & Capital Improvements Department
City of San Antonio
Municipal Plaza Bldg.
P.O. Box 839966
San Antonio, TX 78283-3966

Re:

Salado Creek Tributary B Channel Stabilization Recommendation for Award of Contract

Dear Mr. Keller:

Sealed bids for the Salado Creek Tributary B Channel Stabilization, were opened on November 7, 2017. Bids were opened and read aloud in the City of San Antonio Council Chambers. There was a total of nine (9) bids received. The low bidder as verified by bid tabulation was Curran Contracting Company with a total base bid of \$1,125,187.72. The breakdown of this bid is presented below:

COSA Base Bid	\$ 1,125,187.72

To the best of our knowledge, Curran Contracting Company is qualified to perform the work and we recommend award of the contract to Curran Contracting Company in the amount of \$1,125,187.72.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Maestas & Associates, Inc.

Jason Scheppers, P.E.